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ICI Comment Letter on FinCEN's IA
Proposal
In a comment letter ICI filed with Treasury’s Financial Crimes Enforcement Network
(“FinCEN”) on Friday, April 12, ICI raised concerns that a new proposed rule could impose
duplicative compliance obligations on select registered investment advisers.

Read more in the comment letter.
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